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Fall Lessons	
While August starts out as a 
summer month for our students, 
it quickly transitions into 
preparing for the new school 
year by month's end. We 
strongly recommend that as 
summer comes to a close, 
parents get their kids back to a 
weekly music lesson routine BEFORE they start the school year to help get the brain back 
into learning mode.	
	
Studies have shown that music has a strong positive effect on the learning process and test 
scores. This is the perfect time to start getting in mental shape for school. It's also a really 
good time to secure the preferred day and time for music lessons with your Key Mobile 
Music teacher. If your teacher hasn’t contacted you yet, feel free to phone them or send an 
email about September lessons. Please contact the office if you need assistance (780-569-
5010).	
	
Key Mobile Music would like to wish all of our students, parents, and teachers a fabulous 
2017-2018 school year! 
	
August Birthdays	
Happy Birthday to our Students and Teachers who are celebrating a birthday this month!	
	
Emily Y.	
Hannah K.	
Jake O.	
Kristen G.	
Louise D.	
Marisse L.	
Miranda D. - Voice Teacher	
Renee M.	
Thomas S.	
Tristan I.	
	
Celebrating Student Achievement	
Congratulations to our students who passed their examinations with the Royal Conservatory 
of Music Certificate Program! For more information on the program visit: learning.rcmusic.ca	
	
Aaron L.  (Level 3 piano)	
Andrew R. (Level 2 piano)	
Brittany M. (Level 4 piano)	



Carmen F. (Level 2 piano)	
Hayley K. (Level 5 piano and Grade 5 theory)	
	

New Students and Teachers	
A special welcome to our new students and teachers who will be starting in September!	

Students:	
Anna B. (Voice)	
Chloe V. (Guitar)	
Kaitlyn W. (Guitar)	
Nicholas H. (Piano)	
Samuel H. (Piano)	
Thomas H. (Piano)	
	
Teachers:	
Aviel C. (Piano)	
Brad M. (Piano, Guitar)	
Joel C. (Piano, Voice, Guitar, Drums) 
	
Spring Recital Highlights!	
In May we ran three successful recitals at the Red Willow Community Church with 47 
participants. We are very proud of each and every student who performed at the recitals. 
Many thanks to all students, teachers and parents for sharing your passion and love for 
music. We are looking forward to see all students’ performances at our next recital. 
	

	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
 


